
ROCHESTER, NH 
POLICE COMMISSION 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Rochester Police Commission posts notice of a date change for the regularly scheduled 
meeting in January, due to the New Year’s Day holiday.  

The meeting is set for Wednesday, January 8, 2020 beginning at 1:00 P.M. in the Police 
Department.  

 

For the Commission 
Paul R. Toussaint 
Chief of Police 
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